
  

Notes and Rests from the Maestro.   
  
This newsletter will be a precursor to our fall season.  I’ll have a ‘first newsletter’ 
going out next Thursday with any updates. 

Section leaders, please me your personnel for the September 11th concert!  I’m still 
missing some of your listings. 

Marcus 

 

Semptember 4th rehearsal.  We will have our dress rehearsal for the 
September 11th concert beginning at 7p on Wednesday, September 4th, in the 
gymnasium of St. Ambrose. 929 Pearl Rd, Brunswick, OH 44212.  Please plan 

on bringing your music stand.  Complete information will be provided next week! 

Armed Forces Salute. Thanks to all of you who provided input regarding which armed forces salute we will use.  

Beginning with the Veterans Day Concert in November, we will use the Villanueva Armed Forces Salute (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2PgVoQQ7f08) 
which includes the songs for the U.S. Army, U.S. Marine Corps, U.S. Navy, U.S. Air Force, U.S. Space Corps, and, U.S. Coast Guard.  We will use the Lowden 
arrangement at the 9-11 concert in September. 

 

September 9-11 Concert! 
As last year, we will be partnering with St. Ambrose Catholic Church and Adult Choir in a patriotic concert memorizing September 11th, on 
Wednesday, September 11th, 7p.  Section leaders are to notify me of personnel who will be able to play both the rehearsal and the 
performance.   

Please keep in mind that the listing below is a DRAFT listing.  Once I receive the final personnel listings, I will then be able to finalize the program 
and send it on to you all. 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2PgVoQQ7f08


Our congratulations to Andrea and 
Blake Johnson on the birth of Scarlet 
Elise!   
Andrea indicated that Scarlet is even allowing 
mom and dad to get a little sleep! 


